POST OFFICE CLOSURE - CASTLE BYTHAM

The preferred Outreach service proposed to replace Castle Bytham Post Office would be the
'Parters' service.

This would be run within the village shop, and would be open in line with the opening hours of the
shop.

The down side to this is that the products what we could provide would be restricted to:
Cash withdrawals for the partner banks

Post Office card account

Automated bill payments

Stamps and letters up to 2kg

The products we would lose are:-

Special delivery Personal banking cheque dep
Recorded delivery Personal banking cheque encashment
Parcels over 2kg Non automated bills

Currency Personal banking cash deposit

Car tax International reply coupons

Savings deposits International Signed for and Airsure

Business banking
Green giros

We need everyone to write or Email to the address below, stating that the services we are losing are
used by you. Some examples of letters that have been send, can be seen the Castle Bytham Stores
window.

Please write to:

Mark Partington

Network Development Manager

Post Office Ltd

FREEPOST CONSULTATION TEAM

Or Email: consultation @ postoffice.co.uk

Thank you for your support.
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